LA JUNTA CERTIFIED LOCAL GOVERNMENT

CALL TO ORDER: The Certified Local Government Board held a regular meeting on
Thursday, August 12, 2021 at 4:46 p.m. at the CORE Center. The meeting was called to order
by Nancy Bennett.

Board Members Present Absent

Nancy Bennett Trevor Herasingh
Christine Coffield

Rebecca Goodwin

T.J. Martinez

Justin Miller

Jeffri Pruyn

Also present: Cynthia Nieb, Economic/Urban Renewal Director
Melanie Scofield, City Clerk/UR Secretary
Bette McFarren, Rocky Ford Gazette

MINUTES: May 13, 2021

Chairperson Bennett asked if there were any corrections or additions to be made to the May 13,
2021 minutes. Hearing none, a motion was made by Rebecca Goodwin, seconded by Jeffri
Pruyn that the minutes for May 13, 2021 be approved as published. The motion carried
unanimously.

MINUTES: July 8, 2021

Chairperson Bennett asked if there were any corrections or additions to be made to the July 8,
2021 minutes. Hearing none, a motion was made by Christine Coffield, seconded by Rebecca
Goodwin that the minutes for July 8, 2021 be approved as published. The motion carried
unanimously.

FINANCIAL STATEMENTS: July 2021

T.J. Martinez: Our balance is $14,000. We have $5,000 for the Bicentennial Conference for the
Santa Fe Trail Symposium and $5,000 earmarked for cash match for our Downtown Historic
Survey that we’ll be doing. This leaves $4,000. We also received a CLG grant in the amount of
$25,000.00. Options for the remaining $4,000 are: training, nomination to City register,
plaques.
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NEW BUSINESS: Youth Symposium
A. Cynthia Nieb: [ will try to book our review for November.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:56 p.m.
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